
             

WHITE CREEK
CHURCH
Independent  Congregational 

2948  14  Lane  Wisconsin Dells,  Wisconsin 53965TH

Village of White Creek, Rural Adams County

Find us at:  whitecreekchurch.org

March 16, 2025
Welcome to Worship

NOTE: We will begin the  service at 10:30. Meet and greet
will be at 10:20 and after the service. Thank you. 

Announcements

Hymn#400 “At Calvary”
Christian Motorcyclists Association Report
Hymn #505  “Footprints of Jesus”
Offering
Doxology
Special Music
Testimonies/Prayer Requests
Memory Verses
Message
Hymn #388 “Take My Life And Let It Be”
Prayer

 FELLOWSHIP DINNER - TODAY

DOXOLOGY
Praise God from Whom all blessings flow

Praise Him all creatures here below
Praise Him above ye heavenly hosts

praise Father, Son and Holy Ghost   AMEN

CALENDAR
Sundays: Adult Sunday School - 9:15 A.M.

Morning Service        - 10:30 A.M.
Tuesdays: Ladies’ Bible Study - 10:00 A.M.
 Senior Housing Clubhouse, Adams
Thursdays: Men’s Bible Study @ Church -5:30 PM
Sunday, March 16  - CMA “Biker Day” at White Creekth

FELLOWSHIP DINNER - NOON
Thursday, March 20  - Country Jam 1 P M th

Adams Community Center 

RESURRECTION SUNDAY
Resurrection Sunday is on April

20 , this year. Last year we hadth

“Fellowship Breakfast” at 9:00 A.M.
followed by the Morning Service at 10:00
A.M. This schedule seemed to be good for
everyone, so we are asking if you want to
replicate it this year? We would ask
everyone to bring an egg dish, side dish,
casserole, bread, or pastry to share  with
others. Please give us your input.

SPECIAL OFFERING FOR CMA
If you want to give to CMA today,

please place it in the special offering
envelope provided. Thank you.



PRAYER LIST
Rejoice evermore. Pray without ceasing. In every thing
give thanks: for this is the will of God in Christ Jesus
concerning you. (1 Thessalonians 5:16-18)
Norm Roberg - has been diagnosed with cancer
Kathy Smith had kidney surgery

Larry and Louann Smith
It has come to our attention that Larry

and Louann are moving to Tennessee, to help start
a “new Work.” We have so appreciated their part in
our fellowship here, and we want to convey the
Lord’s blessing on them as they go to a new
ministry. They have been fixtures in our community
for a long time, and we will miss them. There will
be a special commissioning service next week for
the Smiths, as they enter a new phase of their
lives.

CHURCH BOARD MEMBERS 2024
Pastor:  Sam Downey - 608-547-8198 - leave msg
Clerk:  Pam Morse
Treasurer:  Meryl Lanphear
Deacons:  Martin Sytsma

 Stuart Burdick              Moderator
Trustees: Larry Smith - 608-548-4413] 

Skip Collins
                David Seelenbinder
Missions Director: 

Beverly Downey
Other Officers :    
     Custodian - Meryl Lanphear

    Sunshine Person - Anna Sytsma

March Birthdays and Anniversaries
Cheryl Lueth 9 Herb & Lois Babcock  25
Mark Nelson 12
JoAnn Bacon 17
Hans Menck  21
Pat Hodel 30
*****Please notify us of additions  or changes. Thank You*****

CONSIDER THIS
BIKER DAY AT WHITE CREEK

Members of Christian Motorcyclists
Association are with us today, to bring a report and
information concerning “Run For The Son,” which
we have supported for a number of years.

Pastor Sam has been a member of CMA
since 1985, and he and Beverly were instrumental in
starting the local CMA chapter, Son Light Riders
around the turn of the century. Since we came to
White Creek in 2011, the Church has generously
supported the activities of the chapter, and
specifically, Run For The Son. The Church has
provided space in the basement for monthly meetings
(during the winter months) and we have supported the
ministries of CMA, Open Doors, Missionary
Ventures, and The Jesus Film, by giving to the yearly
fund-raiser, “Run For The Son.” 

For the last few years, the Run for the Son
ride has gone from Mauston, Wisconsin to “The High
Ground,” a Veteran’s Memorial near Neillsville, WI.
In years past, folks would pledge to give a certain
amount per mile, for each rider that made the ride, but
the policy today is basically to ask each donor to give
whatever the Lord leads them to give. During the
service today, and each week in April, we are asking

each one to give to this ministry as God directs, so
we can gather the total on the first Saturday of May.
We then ride to the High Ground in celebration for
what the Lord has blessed us with. Each of the last
two years, CMA has received over five million
dollars for missions through Run for the Son. None
of this offering goes to operating expenses; it all goes
to home and foreign missions. CMA extends its
thanks and appreciation to all who help support this
world-wide ministry. Anyone who would like to join
this ride, or go along in your car, are welcome to
come and celebrate with us. Just let us know.

Pastor Sam

 THE PUZZLE PLACE    

A____       E______ E______
H________     I____ P________
S________    T____ T____
T________ T______  T____
T____ U________

__________________________________________________

_________________________________________________

Reference: _____________________________________


